
   Class 4 Newsletter - Summer 2024       
 

Welcome back, Class 4! I hope you have had an enjoyable Easter break and are all safe and 

well-rested for the busy term ahead.  

 

Curriculum 

This term we will be reading The Adventures of Odysseus and Phoenix in 

our English lessons, to practise our key comprehension skills. We will also 

use them as a basis for our writing topics. In maths, we will be studying 

geometry, ratio and proportion, as well as consolidating our arithmetic 

skills. 

 

 In science lessons, we will continue learning about our four subjects 

using our spiral curriculum. These will include lessons on Earth & Space, 

Forces, Living things and Materials. Our RE topics are Life in the Risen 

Lord, Pentecost and learning about another faith. In Geography we will 

continue to focus on North America, before starting our new history topic 

on World War II. Our studies will be based around the Battle of Britain. 

 

Homework 

Children are expected to read and talk about their book to an adult every night for at least 20 

minutes. Reading to an adult is important for every year group. Please list all books that you 

read in your yellow reading log. 

Please use the Hit the Button website regularly, where possible, to ensure speedy recall of 

the times tables.     

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

Maths and grammar homework will be given out weekly this half term. 

 

 

 

 



 

PE 

This term our PE lessons will continue to be on a Wednesday and Friday. Please come 

to school on these days in full PE kit, along with any other days you are taking part in 

the after-school clubs. If it’s a Forest School week, there won’t be a Friday PE session. 

If your child has earrings they will need to take them out for PE lessons 

independently, or please provide some tape to cover them. Next half term we have the 

opportunity to work with our Chance to Shine cricket coach, Peggy. She has worked at our 

school each summer for the last four years. We are very lucky to learn from an expert, who 

plays for Norfolk.  

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Miss Roberts  

 

Dates for the Diary 

• Year 6 Sats Tests:  

Monday 13th May  English grammar, punctuation and spelling papers 1 and 2 

Tuesday 14th May  English reading 

Wednesday 15th May  Maths Paper 1: Arithmetic & Paper 2: Reasoning 

Thursday 16th May  Maths Paper 3: Reasoning 

• Year 6 Residential Trip to Hilltop:  Wednesday 5th June  - Friday 7th June   
• Year 5 Forest School Thursday 18th April 
• Year 6 Forest School Thursday 25th April 
• Year 6 Bikeability – 23rd & 24th May 

 

 


